

Diana C.
Richardson

Happy Holidays from the Office of Assemblywoman Diana C. Richardson!

Assemblywoman Diana C. Richardson

Happy Holidays



Dear Friends and Neighbors,

It is that time of the year again. The holidays are upon us! Whether you are partaking in traditions, indulging in holiday anecdotes with friends, family or colleagues, it is my hope that the warmth of this season fills your homes with peace and happiness as we approach a new year of 2018.

As a result of our combined effort, much was achieved and we look forward to working with you this coming New Year. It is your support that has helped our community to continue to thrive. Additionally, this is a time of reflection, where you can take the opportunity to consider your circumstances as well as your role in our community.

We will continue to enhance the way we operate to ensure that you continue to receive the best possible service, as always. If you have any queries, feel free to reach out to my office at (718) 771-3015.

Sincerely,

iana C. Richardson

330 Empire Boulevard • 1st Floor • Brooklyn, NY 11225 • 718-771-3105 Room 834, LOB • Albany, NY 12248 • 518-455-5262

